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Husch Blackwell Named Firm of the 
Year by Legal Aid Service of Collier 
County
National law firm Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce it has been named 
Firm of the Year by Legal Aid Service of Collier County.

In honoring the firm with the award, Legal Aid Service of Collier County 
recognized Husch Blackwell for its substantial impact on the organization, 
including through pro bono service, leadership, and financial support led by 
partners Kelley Geraghty Price and Michael Dana.

“Husch Blackwell has quickly established itself as a key supporter of our 
mission and is a highly valued partner as we strive to expand access to justice 
for those in need in Collier County,” said Carol O'Callaghan, Regional Deputy 
Executive Director of Legal Aid Service of Collier County. “Members of the 
firm have performed pro bono service through events such as Wills for Heroes 
and provided leadership to Legal Aid to garner support for our program and to 
promote pro bono service, among other very impactful contributions. We are 
grateful to Husch Blackwell for all its support, and we are proud to present 
them with our 2025 Law Firm of the Year award.”

The award will be formally presented on May 1 at the Rockin’ Blues Bash.
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